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Pricing changes from 1 April 2025

Aurora Energy’s annual pricing adjustments will come into 
effect on 1 April 2025. The updated prices reflect the significant 
investment we have made as part of a five-year safety, reliability 
and future capacity building programme, which was approved by 
the Commerce Commission in 2021 after public consultation.

Line charge prices on our network will increase by an average of 
11.2%. Individual price increases will vary depending on the pricing 
network, the low-user fixed charges phase out, and changes in 
energy consumption.

Transpower’s transmission charges, which are included in our line 
charges on electricity bills, account for 2.5% of the average 
price increases.

We do our best to find the balance between keeping our lines 
charges affordable while ensuring we invest in providing a 
reliable electricity network so we can meet the future energy 
needs of customers.

Head to our website to find out more about electricity pricing: 
www.auroraenergy.co.nz/pricing

 


